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Sunrise Beach, Ben Lexcen Drive & Columbia 

Drive - Storm Water Repair Works 
 

 

Project summary  

Council staff will assess and repair 
underground drainage at the intersection 
of Ben Lexcen Drive and Columbia Drive, 
Sunrise Beach. 
 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on 31 

July 2024 with completion expected by 1 

August 2024, subject to weather and 

construction conditions. 

 

The work will be undertaken during the 

day between the hours of 6.30am and 

6.30pm. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

The intersection at Ben Lexcen Drive and 

Columbia Drive will be closed for the 

duration of the works. Residents on 

Columbia Drive, Sovereign Court and 

Reliance Place will be required to access 

Ben Lexcen Drive via the Dame Patti 

Drive end of Columbia Drive.  

Road closure and detour signage will be 

in place. 

 

Further information 

Please contact Council’s Site Supervisor 

on 07 5329 6401. 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated.
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